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 Joanna Jowell OBJ2016/4384/P 05/09/2016  10:01:19 I would like to object to the proposed extension on the following grounds:

1.  It seems that the proposed extension will permit overlooking of my property and others in The 

Porticos.  To the extent that this is so, this will not only adversely affect my privacy and light but also 

the amenity and character of the area more generally.  

2.  The extension is out of character with the present patterns of density and will create a precedent 

which will make other such proposals difficult to refuse.
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